
CITY OF FRANKLIN 

SPECIAL WASTE FACILITIES MONITORING COMMITTEE 

JUNE 20, 2024 

MEETING MINUTES 

1. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL:

The special meeting of the Waste Facilities Monitoring Committee (WFMC) was held on June 20,

2024 at Waste Management Metro RDF Office, 10712 S. 124th St., Franklin, Wisconsin at 6:03 p.m.

and called to order by Chairman Marvin Wolff.  On roll call, the following were in attendance:

Harvey Schweitzer, Roland Kieffer, Melvin Hebron, Bill Theys, Abbie Liedtke.  Also present were

Brad Vanderkin, Madeline Schwerinski, Michaela Tiefengraber and Brett Coogan Waste

Management Representatives and Alice Wolff, resident.

It was noted that the meeting was posted in accordance with the open meeting law.

2. PUBLIC COMMENT:

No Public Comment.

3. NEW BUSINESS:

Metro RDF Host Agreement:  Request to temporary adjust the hours of operation as presented 

by Waste Management Representative Brad Vanderkin: 

Melvin Hebron moved to approve Waste Management’s request to extend the hours of 

operation due to an extraordinary circumstance for the Microsoft development project in 

Mount Pleasant. This is to allow the contractor (Walsh Construction) to transport clay from 

the landfill pit from mid-July, 2024 through mid-October, 2024 during the hours of 6:00 a.m. 

to 6:00 p.m. on Mondays through Saturdays.  Seconded by Roland Kieffer.  All voted aye; 

motion carried. 

4. NEXT SCHEDULED MEETINGS:   August 1, 2024

November 7, 2024 

5. ADJOURNMENT:

Bill Theys moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:10 p.m.  Seconded by Abbie Liedtke.  All voted aye;

motion carried.

Katy Rivedal 

Recording Secretary 

Approved 8/1/2024


